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I have today written to one of your employees, Sam Lambert, to congratulate him on his 
success in the recent Architectural Technology Awards. 

His story was inspiring and I was particularly encouraged to read how he had started his 
career through an apprenticeship with your firm and had done so well. 

I am a huge fan of apprenticeships and Sam is a tremendous example of a young person 
achieving academic success and highly skilled vocational training with a business at the same 
time. 

Whilst Sam rightly received the plaudits at the recent awards, I would like to thank P+HS 
Architects for giving this determined young man the opportunity to learn and grow with your 
business. 

Can I also take this opportunity to congratulate the firm on its success last month in being 
named Architectural Practice of the Year for the third time in the h€'a lthcare sector. Very wel I 
done! 

Kind regards, 

Rishi Sunak 
Member of Parliament 
Richmond (Yorks) 

Constituency Office: Unit I, Omega Business Village, Northallerton DL6 2NJ 
Telephone: 0 I 609 765330 Email: rishi.sunak.mp@parliament.uk 
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